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aiv) Cable Managnent. It is agreed tJat the cabling management in No's. 16 and 18 is a
more s e n s i t s u e i d  we albeproviding more detail of our proposals. In order
not to delay the aprovaI t h s  land II of the project which are basically No's.
12, 14 and the Annexe, it was agreed that Phase III, i.e. No's. 16 and 18 should be
omitted from the current application. We therefore enclose five copies of drawing
No's. 23-00-13E, 14E, 15F, 16E, and 17H which have been shaded to indicate the
area omitted from the application.

We shall be submitting a separate application relating to the Phase III works and we
would suggest that a further site meeting would be useful in order to agree cable
routing prior to commencement of work. The writer will therefore telephone Mr
Ellenbrook to make the necessary arrangements.

We trust that we have summarised the position correctly and that Listed Building Consent in
connection with Phases I and II will now be forthcoming.

Yours faithfully
for, ROY MILLARD ASSOCIATES LIMITED

/7
R. E. MILLARD

End.

cc Mike Cross, Reddie and Grose
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